
Careers Education Information Advice and Guidance (CEIAG) 

 

Government funding for careers advice and guidance services in 

schools has been cut both nationally and locally. However, here at 

Forest we are committed to providing the highest level of support to 

our students, ensuring that they have all the necessary information 

to make an informed choice for their Post 16 destination. Support is 

tailored to the needs of each individual student. 

The provision provided at Forest is significantly above most 

secondary schools across the country. This has resulted in the school 

being well above the national average on the Gatsby Bench Marks, 

which is how careers provision is now judged within schools. 

At Forest we fully appreciate the need for a comprehensive careers 

programme. Our aim will always be to provide the highest level of 

advice and guidance for our students so that they can be confident in 

their future options and will leave Forest with a clear and realistic 

career plan. 

Any pupil in ant year group is very welcome to drop in for a chat with 

Mrs Mulligan in the Transition Office at the back of the library at any 

time – tutor time being a good time so as not to miss lessons. If your 

son would like careers advice and you would like to join the 

discussion please contact Mrs Mulligan for any appointment, 


